
Ref: AC.003/2020     27 January 2020  

Subject Notification of new project    

To  President and Managers 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that on 21 January 

2020, the Company entered into a contract to sell and install IP Core Router and DWDM equipment in 

order to increase the bandwidth and increase the efficiency of the core network with the Provincial 

Electricity Authority. The contract value is Baht 330 million, which includes VAT, including other taxes 

and all expenses, and has a contract execution period of 420 days after the date of signing the contract.  

Please be informed accordingly.                                     

 

Yours sincerely  

 

(Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 


